
Dear Parents and Carers,

This week our Reception children started full time. We
are delighted with how quickly they settled into the
routine of school. Year 6 enjoyed a workshop by TfL
(as part of our Cultural Capital programme) on
keeping safe on the roads, especially timely as many
of them now walk home alone. 

It was wonderful to see so many parents attend the
‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions, which we hope you
found useful. This year we hope to increase
opportunities for parent learning starting with
phonics workshops in the coming weeks. Next week, I
hope to see many of you at the Macmillan Coffee
morning. Can’t beat cake for breakfast!☺️

Warm wishes
Ms D’Souza

21st September 2024


